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Our letter dated June12th explained our Community’s position concerning this 
area.  
Our building is occupied by a community of contemplative nuns and as such we 
very much value the tranquility of our enclosure.  We would be very grateful for 
your confirmation that a planning permission would not be granted for a use 
which would endanger this or mean that we are overlooked more than is already 
the case. 
 
October 15th  I would like to add an observation.  
 
The pavement outside the School on the corner or Brooklyn Road is often 
crowded with young mothers and children under school age waiting to collect 
their older brothers and sisters when school closes.  Would it not be a good 
idea if this area was used for their benefit by putting benches and a landscaped 
area for the children where they would be safe. 


